








NEXT MEETING 

ADJOURNMENT 

August meetings to better understand if there will be a quorum 

for the next two meetings. 

9. Communication and Outreach Update

Mr. Ray highlighted his recent activities. He also said that he 

was working on scheduling appearances at each of the 

Director's Board/Council meetings, to give an update on the 

EVT A progress and strategic plan. These meetings would likely 

take place in August and September. 

July 12, 2022 

At 2: l 7 PM, Director Eickholt made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting. Director Sunday seconded the motion, which passed 

with a unanimous 7-0 vote. 


